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8th October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEAR 9 – PRIVACY NOTICE 
 
Please find attached information and privacy notice that we are required to give to 
you when we register your child with the Learner Record Service. This allows us to 
create Unique learner Numbers and a Personal Learning Record which is important 
for examination entries and college transitions. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this information there is a website at the end of 
the document where you can find out more. There is no need to sign or return the 
notice. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs A Williams 
Deputy Headteacher 
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